
From: Louise Lewis  
Sent: 26 June 2024 15:58 
To: Nick Bell 
Subject: 2024/2572/T 11 The Grove London N6 6LB 
 

2024/2572/T  11 The Grove London N6 6LB 
Dear Nick, 
 
I'm afraid I've missed the date on this one, but this tree has made a 
contribution to the visual amenity of this end of The Grove, so we would like to 
see a replacement tree planted. 
best wishes 
 
Louise Lewis 
Highgate Neighbourhood Forum 
 
 


